
Planners  to  discuss  condo
project near bi-state park
The Gondola Vista Estates condo project is going before the
South Lake Tahoe Planning Commission on Nov. 10.

The  20  condos  would  be  built  on  Lake  Parkway  between
Heavenly’s  gondola  and  the  state  line.

Planning commissioners will consider a major design review
permit, negative declaration addendum, and a variance from the
city’s trash enclosure ordinance.

The meeting will be at Lake Tahoe Airport at 3pm.

For  more  info,  contact  John  Hitchcock,  city  planner,  at
530.542.7472.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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